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WSU at Milperra is a beautiful campus with lots of greenery and open space. Rather than being 

bulldozed to make way for roughly 400 drab looking houses on small blocks that do not fit in 

with the exisiting home styles, it would be the perfect location for a co-ed public school. The 

grounds are large enough for it to be K-12! It would certainly save lots of trees and wildlife not 

to mention save the local area from becoming overcrowded. There is already overcrowding in 

our schools. I cannot think of a better opportunity to capitalise on exisiting infrastructure for 

educational purposes. 


